
 
 
 

 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Blidworth Lane, Rainworth) 
Restricted Road and 40 M.P.H. Speed Limit Order 2023 (2261) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE 
an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic 
Management Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement of Parking 
Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 
1086), as amended, the effects of which will be to roads in Rainworth in the District 
of Mansfield:- 

 
1. Length of Road shall become a restricted road (30mph speed limit) 

 
Blidworth Lane 

from a point 78 metres (as measured along the north-eastern kerb line) south-
east of its junction with Southwell Road East in a south-easterly direction for 
162 metres (as measured along the centre line). 
 

2. Length of Road shall have a speed limit of 40mph 
 
Blidworth Lane 
 from a point 242 metres (as measured along the centre line) south-east of its 
 junction with Southwell Road East in a south-easterly direction for 412 metres 
 (as measured along the centre line). 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected at:- 
 

a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, NG2 7QP 
b) Blidworth Library, New Lane, Blidworth, Nottinghamshire, NG21 0PW 
c) Rainworth Community Partnership Library, Rainworth Village Hall, Kirklington 

Road, Rainworth, Nottinghamshire, NG21 0JY 
Or by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as 
appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see 
our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 

 
THE ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 3rd NOVEMBER 2023 
 
The 30mph speed limit (a restricted road due to the presence of a system of street 
lights) and 40mph speed limit have been introduced to reduce the speed of traffic on 
Blidworth Lane as they pass the junctions for the new housing development off 
Blidworth Lane. The reduced speeds will give drivers more time to react to vehicles 
turning into the new developments. 
 
Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd, Major Projects and Improvements 

Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe 
Nottinghamshire, NG22 8ST 

 
or by e-mail – tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


